
191 Cloverdale Rd P.O. Box 621 Kalama Wa. 98625 (360) 673-2814

To city of Kalama

For the last two months Kalama Helping Hand has been the object of thefts and vandalism. First
it was theft of the flowers from the front containers, then a bookcase left on the porch by a
donor. Lately it has been the turning on of the water hose and leaving it running. This caused a
large increase in our bill, one we have difficulty in paying. We have installed a turn off valve
inside the building so the water cannot be turned on at the outside faucet.

We appreciate any assistance with this matter

Thank you

Edith R Martin


